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Join us at the Altar of Repose on  

Holy Thursday 
 

 

 

The Diocese of Scranton Vocations Office invites you to participate in a 
new initiative called "Get Up and Pray!" 
 

On Holy Thursday, Catholics are being asked to pray in a special way for 
priests and seminarians to commemorate the night Christ instituted the 
Holy Eucharist and gave the 12 Apostles the authority to administer the 
Sacrament.  
 



All people of faith and good will - including families and young adults - are 
encouraged to assemble a group of people to visit the Altar of Repose in 
one - or several - churches around the Diocese of Scranton.  
 

We will be asking you to share photos of your groups with us on social 
media! 
 

Why are we calling this initiative "Get Up and Pray?"  
 

For that answer, look to Luke 22:46, which said, "Why are you sleeping?" 
he asked them. "Get up and pray so that you will not fall into temptation." 

 

Click Here for a List of Parishes that are welcoming all faithful to their 
Altar of Repose on Holy Thursday  

 

 

 

 

 

Bishop Bambera's Reflection for the Fifth 
Week of Lent 

 

 

During Lent, Bishop Bambera is releasing weekly video reflections on 
Diocesan social media channels as well as Catholic Television.  

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QU_fUdPgrbtDTznOOz8P67KHyEfrnS9RcGWb8dlycDqO7UvFnq674XW9CTiRDeTIEQ5ZROKTddGcM5S3fItgVakMPvGagR9pBq_1PRCBcr9OaoszTxL1Hgryon7Xfe70WhEUaKPUJZ5fznuQmMe-3-HpVzGFUAUb-UKXIdLVbFk0Whm1FshbLuxC9VcBFygn3Mn5RUXPEwrx2RShnYu0VXsyTWWvQHgbkaht0Esxdu6fF8oPq3QJ-emaQaDdBAZ5zDYPbAxgdPlKpbqpwHqyx1z-WUG54kEe&c=8vbxPasyppXiuZtCro2izNKF00aSrwROhyj6awkKSNALbBz4kPN__w==&ch=36jsvtbupYtCRyFHl4d7teIjsxxJ5PwCedIm47A6WZwJEWwVvj5FFw==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QU_fUdPgrbtDTznOOz8P67KHyEfrnS9RcGWb8dlycDqO7UvFnq674XW9CTiRDeTIEQ5ZROKTddGcM5S3fItgVakMPvGagR9pBq_1PRCBcr9OaoszTxL1Hgryon7Xfe70WhEUaKPUJZ5fznuQmMe-3-HpVzGFUAUb-UKXIdLVbFk0Whm1FshbLuxC9VcBFygn3Mn5RUXPEwrx2RShnYu0VXsyTWWvQHgbkaht0Esxdu6fF8oPq3QJ-emaQaDdBAZ5zDYPbAxgdPlKpbqpwHqyx1z-WUG54kEe&c=8vbxPasyppXiuZtCro2izNKF00aSrwROhyj6awkKSNALbBz4kPN__w==&ch=36jsvtbupYtCRyFHl4d7teIjsxxJ5PwCedIm47A6WZwJEWwVvj5FFw==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QU_fUdPgrbtDTznOOz8P67KHyEfrnS9RcGWb8dlycDqO7UvFnq674XW9CTiRDeTIZne5GYeLx1Gd1IQcjWZcwIJ6sJRVUV5qBBOkraQTN8YkgVqN46b-XqOJToH0eculodoLBp4t68iQw8GWgPjzXw==&c=8vbxPasyppXiuZtCro2izNKF00aSrwROhyj6awkKSNALbBz4kPN__w==&ch=36jsvtbupYtCRyFHl4d7teIjsxxJ5PwCedIm47A6WZwJEWwVvj5FFw==


 

"I am the resurrection and the life; whoever believes in me, even if he 
dies, will live, and everyone who lives and believes in me will never die." 
 

These words of Jesus come from the gospel for the Fifth Sunday of Lent—
the Raising of Lazarus. This gospel of the third Scrutiny reveals the power 
of God even over death.  
 

This is a powerful story filled with human emotion—of grief, of tears, of 
ridicule, of strength, and of hope. In the midst of all of this, Jesus stands 
before the tomb, offers his Father thanks for having heard him, and 
simply calls out, “Lazarus, come out!”   
 

To hear Bishop Bambera's full video reflection, click the box above. 
 

 

 

 

Final week of Lenten Holy Hours begins 
tonight in Hazleton; stops in Hawley, 

Dunmore and Larksville upcoming 
 



 

 

There are four more Lenten Holy Hours with Bishop Bambera planned 
around the Diocese of Scranton over the upcoming week. The faithful who 
have attended the other Holy Hours have been struck by the peace and 
love of Christ they have felt.  
 

More than 250 people showed up this week at St. Gregory Parish alone! 
Help us keep the momentum going by inviting your family and friends. 
 

Tonight, Thursday, March 23, a Lenten Holy Hour will take place for the 
Hazleton Deanery at Saints Cyril & Methodius Parish at 7 p.m. 
 

On Monday, March 27, the Holy Hour will be held at Queen of Peace 
Parish in Hawley for the Honesdale Deanery. 
 



On Tuesday, March 28, the Lenten Holy Hour will take place at Saints 
Anthony & Rocco Parish in Dunmore. 
 

The final of the Kingston Deanery have been invited to the final Lenten 
Holy Hour on Wednesday, March 29 at St. John the Baptist Parish in 
Larksville. 

 

Click Here for all of the Dates and Locations of the Lenten Holy Hours 
with Bishop Bambera  

 

 

 

 

 

Catholic Television is providing video 
features from each Lenten Holy Hour 

 

 

St. Gregory Parish 

 

Monday, March 20 
 

 

 

Corpus Christi 
Parish 

 

Wednesday, March 22 
 

 

 

 

 

Young adults from Northern & Eastern 
Pastoral Regions receive Bishop's Youth 

Awards 
 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QU_fUdPgrbtDTznOOz8P67KHyEfrnS9RcGWb8dlycDqO7UvFnq674XhNIdrMs2138FBYi-NbCAnHXLNnzSE5tTMyKpcFlnebdAKFKSIFXdeBaPA35Kvvb_dpr-SljiNdzculoSTjfKFT35VIEc-Yt6DUy7URzMIsVpxhXgYOM6-XToS65bIjZFDOF7Y8ADEDV13agAynxUQ4xbFiSl_P2wXlcaMDvvS6nSgxhn9h_Fb65a2WwiohD-sszA_scSpVIDW-MROBHsGxo5wR_VKW1UVcF60W8mmVQPO21Ndc_yBT2bXklATlf7Vq1EpbPh8Hjk98kxFzqKIjRgOMoA3JXQ==&c=8vbxPasyppXiuZtCro2izNKF00aSrwROhyj6awkKSNALbBz4kPN__w==&ch=36jsvtbupYtCRyFHl4d7teIjsxxJ5PwCedIm47A6WZwJEWwVvj5FFw==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QU_fUdPgrbtDTznOOz8P67KHyEfrnS9RcGWb8dlycDqO7UvFnq674XhNIdrMs2138FBYi-NbCAnHXLNnzSE5tTMyKpcFlnebdAKFKSIFXdeBaPA35Kvvb_dpr-SljiNdzculoSTjfKFT35VIEc-Yt6DUy7URzMIsVpxhXgYOM6-XToS65bIjZFDOF7Y8ADEDV13agAynxUQ4xbFiSl_P2wXlcaMDvvS6nSgxhn9h_Fb65a2WwiohD-sszA_scSpVIDW-MROBHsGxo5wR_VKW1UVcF60W8mmVQPO21Ndc_yBT2bXklATlf7Vq1EpbPh8Hjk98kxFzqKIjRgOMoA3JXQ==&c=8vbxPasyppXiuZtCro2izNKF00aSrwROhyj6awkKSNALbBz4kPN__w==&ch=36jsvtbupYtCRyFHl4d7teIjsxxJ5PwCedIm47A6WZwJEWwVvj5FFw==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QU_fUdPgrbtDTznOOz8P67KHyEfrnS9RcGWb8dlycDqO7UvFnq674XW9CTiRDeTIzftTE124xo8B4eBtjOTpyMU3ZJIVHO3GXLL6gkGxiCl3L3d0b6tb1CMFOsf1MwPlZ__wRla095Klrjx4jcKYWA==&c=8vbxPasyppXiuZtCro2izNKF00aSrwROhyj6awkKSNALbBz4kPN__w==&ch=36jsvtbupYtCRyFHl4d7teIjsxxJ5PwCedIm47A6WZwJEWwVvj5FFw==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QU_fUdPgrbtDTznOOz8P67KHyEfrnS9RcGWb8dlycDqO7UvFnq674XW9CTiRDeTIpyviMVsSHqKLpVmNhHNn71-l6VaJ3gEFmjtYCu_3P083FEJ6sK7JF049KmWfuWB0P1S1RfGkP8tfFJJbhyX2YA==&c=8vbxPasyppXiuZtCro2izNKF00aSrwROhyj6awkKSNALbBz4kPN__w==&ch=36jsvtbupYtCRyFHl4d7teIjsxxJ5PwCedIm47A6WZwJEWwVvj5FFw==


 

 

After being postponed one week because of the weather, the second and 
final Mass to celebrate this year's Bishop's Youth Award recipients took 
place on Tuesday, March 21, 2023. 
 

Several hundred 8th and 12th grade students who are involved in their 
parishes and Catholic schools were honored for their commitment to the 
Catholic faith and community service efforts. 
 

"I think it's really nice. I feel, proud that I'm getting this award," 
Kherington Melendez of Saint Catherine of Siena Parish in Moscow, said.  
 

"I am an altar server and I'm a Sunday school helper for second grader," 
Emma Elias of Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary Parish in 
Tunkhannock, said. "It's a nice experience to be with the kids and teach 
them about Catholicism and even just teach them how to serve. I've been 
an altar server for six years so it's very nice to teach other kids how to do 
it." 
 

In all, nearly 600 students from the 114 parishes and 19 Catholic schools 
around the Diocese of Scranton received the recognition this year. 

 

Click Here to See a Facebook Photo Album from the Bishop's Youth 
Awards Mass on March 21  

 

 

 

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QU_fUdPgrbtDTznOOz8P67KHyEfrnS9RcGWb8dlycDqO7UvFnq674XW9CTiRDeTIUTkTjjE9uMgWc1Laju41Wpj9OFNuhh0TKsK-6vo6B24nb6OiB7Z2GrrwPHsi85SJGZArb251IfmLLMPIpQ3qvfIVxbFTRGIJr6JircSixIbNXtwoJ-B7a3KmuyvZrwKcdWfQqqREwhjT12IfkfzDkQcy8Eii5-6R9OtLDKuVP085pmGxA9QODlc-Sdk4Z-3gchgKXuJ6b5_IgxU3rFiUCw==&c=8vbxPasyppXiuZtCro2izNKF00aSrwROhyj6awkKSNALbBz4kPN__w==&ch=36jsvtbupYtCRyFHl4d7teIjsxxJ5PwCedIm47A6WZwJEWwVvj5FFw==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QU_fUdPgrbtDTznOOz8P67KHyEfrnS9RcGWb8dlycDqO7UvFnq674XW9CTiRDeTIUTkTjjE9uMgWc1Laju41Wpj9OFNuhh0TKsK-6vo6B24nb6OiB7Z2GrrwPHsi85SJGZArb251IfmLLMPIpQ3qvfIVxbFTRGIJr6JircSixIbNXtwoJ-B7a3KmuyvZrwKcdWfQqqREwhjT12IfkfzDkQcy8Eii5-6R9OtLDKuVP085pmGxA9QODlc-Sdk4Z-3gchgKXuJ6b5_IgxU3rFiUCw==&c=8vbxPasyppXiuZtCro2izNKF00aSrwROhyj6awkKSNALbBz4kPN__w==&ch=36jsvtbupYtCRyFHl4d7teIjsxxJ5PwCedIm47A6WZwJEWwVvj5FFw==


Canton parish to host presentation on Shroud 
of Turin this weekend 

 

 

 

The Knights of Columbus of Saint Michael Parish in Canton, Bradford 
County, will host a one-hour presentation on the venerable Shroud of 
Turin on Saturday, March 25, at the Canton church. 
 

Following the 4 p.m. vigil Mass at Saint Michael Church, the program on 
the mysterious burial cloth by Alex Piechochi will be offered at 5 p.m. in 
the parish’s social hall. The public is welcome free of charge. 
 

Piechochi’s detailed discourse, which will be accompanied by a full size 
replica of the Shroud, will explore the circuitous history and intriguing 
facts associated with the much-scrutinized fabric that for centuries has 
been piously believed in the Christian world to be the sacred wrapping of 
the crucified Lord. 

 

Read the Full Story from The Catholic Light  
 

 

 

 

 

Pope asks Catholics to renew Consecration of 
World to Mary every March 25 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QU_fUdPgrbtDTznOOz8P67KHyEfrnS9RcGWb8dlycDqO7UvFnq674XW9CTiRDeTIEjY7jrXZ66v1V5vRSJWqKIv6sUao6pbtYgj5OtAPw74wJ8NZHX6FHDeB-9GLZF6NP0eno63ryiAhWDfxC6o0oTbnwBA80K8mguzZtKv7piZ84-WAuMSRXOEwmZ1eM7M8nhaIcOY--oVrQcQEx3xmM0vNrQSosXR9zclA0LOyC4zeZgiR9Qa0Zo8gocJ-NyNfROqr-UZczZuX_J5bV4sAdB5QKIfQAjX0&c=8vbxPasyppXiuZtCro2izNKF00aSrwROhyj6awkKSNALbBz4kPN__w==&ch=36jsvtbupYtCRyFHl4d7teIjsxxJ5PwCedIm47A6WZwJEWwVvj5FFw==


 

 

Pope Francis has invited Catholics worldwide to renew the act of 
consecrating the church and all humanity, especially Russia and Ukraine, 
to Mary every March 25, the feast of the Annunciation. 
 

At the end of his general audience in St. Peter’s Square March 22, the pope 
recalled last year’s service “when, in union with all the bishops of the 
world, the church and humanity, especially Russia and Ukraine, were 
consecrated to the Immaculate Heart of Mary.” 
 

“Let us not tire of entrusting the cause of peace to the Queen of Peace,” he 
said, asking that people not forget “troubled Ukraine, which is suffering so 
much.” 
 

The pope invited “every believer and community, especially prayer groups, 
to renew every March 25 the Act of Consecration to Our Lady, so that she, 
who is mother, may preserve us all in unity and peace.” 

 

Read the Full Story from Catholic News Service  
 

 

 

 

 

Federal judge's pending ruling could block 
abortion drug from nationwide sale 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QU_fUdPgrbtDTznOOz8P67KHyEfrnS9RcGWb8dlycDqO7UvFnq674XW9CTiRDeTIghgU9r-WCu0yqhz6RIS03ZzNEpa7Q_yV7_3NdB2gVQrM5klSznatbkz8N-XcGwu_m91wUO-BPqN-K-WVW4KPLkGqXB0UzqVU9vUsNIj_wU7_lpHdsMyQnr3qWW8Mh5ebrzpIEPjeO2UUNB8ghR6Mdn6BJhcNCPz5IcjUj8dTt1GC2RaoLPHrwbmA0xt7ik5Ra1voaNIhkyoBRQTDKJaEn2JD78fYZVFJkUuhCqH6YnM6X_yW2hvp1a2h4HOpKQzz&c=8vbxPasyppXiuZtCro2izNKF00aSrwROhyj6awkKSNALbBz4kPN__w==&ch=36jsvtbupYtCRyFHl4d7teIjsxxJ5PwCedIm47A6WZwJEWwVvj5FFw==


 

 

A still-pending ruling by a federal judge in Texas could pull an abortion 
drug from the market across the United States. 
 

A lawsuit by a coalition of pro-life opponents of the drug mifepristone, the 
first of two drugs used in a medication or chemical abortion, is demanding 
the U.S. Food and Drug Administration revoke its approval of the drug. 
 

If U.S. District Judge Matthew Kacsmaryk rules in favor of the plaintiffs, 
he could issue a nationwide injunction on the sale of mifepristone, as 
requested by the plaintiffs, which would affect even U.S. states where 
abortion is legal and the drug is permitted under state law. 

 

Read the Full Story from Our Sunday Visitor  
 

 

 

 

 

Fire guts historic Philly Catholic School in 
parish connected to St. John Neumann 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QU_fUdPgrbtDTznOOz8P67KHyEfrnS9RcGWb8dlycDqO7UvFnq674XW9CTiRDeTIdbtssBQAhmVkii-1ap5I26B62pGtOxY3YesZgl_BfTJsIyIObS4JL8xOvZEUDM6P8DJOnjrNTk9EJQupgDYRAFADmKM4kjybpJtBW2N_tY8NxewnV7dbg3Gwyh6qdedAcdZAeKTXtF3Qo70uVeqO6oHz0eoqfAOB52eCFlnWcDWHyf_MDwzQLEgLeuGeJqAjjAhCv89sLViu1meEB-ffNehSRlYnrwyikEWIsanoR6Z7fufx7ew_v6M1sCFmYSSm&c=8vbxPasyppXiuZtCro2izNKF00aSrwROhyj6awkKSNALbBz4kPN__w==&ch=36jsvtbupYtCRyFHl4d7teIjsxxJ5PwCedIm47A6WZwJEWwVvj5FFw==


 

 

A Philadelphia Catholic school community whose parish has historical ties 
to St. John Neumann is recovering after a March 21 fire devastated its 
building. 
 

A three-alarm blaze broke out at Our Mother of Consolation Parish School 
in the city’s Chestnut Hill section just after 3:30 p.m., less than an hour 
after classes had been dismissed for the day. 
 

A parent collecting her child had alerted school staff to the fire after seeing 
smoke coming from the roof, according to Sister of St. Joseph Christine 
Konopelski, pastoral associate for faith formation at OMC, speaking with 
local media. 

Read the Full Story from Our Sunday Visitor  
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Diocese of Scranton 

300 Wyoming Avenue,  

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QU_fUdPgrbtDTznOOz8P67KHyEfrnS9RcGWb8dlycDqO7UvFnq674XW9CTiRDeTI-yoIDanBI9NRJY3NL60TNdPudXczCnGpkv_yEH36-e6vNRGlyZP9CtMRZXejqbqL_IAFB7XvfARal72IgFH3fnXjzIQ-hVFJzJxLyyGkmwQUnpuP4ayeNMZ53_NELp5v1enM3A4u7dIjjnCx3NYe-O3mfPF-qQ8fVk5gSln6pZC5qOFYxU8NwFMjXRVD46oM1vzWLIM5lhuMaXWc-NEuQ41sL0i_N0wByfQCHvMdCkh-mWrYdsjzYTPDpDoEq1v4&c=8vbxPasyppXiuZtCro2izNKF00aSrwROhyj6awkKSNALbBz4kPN__w==&ch=36jsvtbupYtCRyFHl4d7teIjsxxJ5PwCedIm47A6WZwJEWwVvj5FFw==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QU_fUdPgrbtDTznOOz8P67KHyEfrnS9RcGWb8dlycDqO7UvFnq674WQ3YI4znXNNNScESfilPvfBOOlXHRA-FD0pp0TpfRKMoTQ6Ztc1VlIQn2HQdUIn2y8bm7KSx8CDKkc1mv3C86JH4JZAGarRAVLDa-Ai5Xp9PyZmc-lCJ3A=&c=8vbxPasyppXiuZtCro2izNKF00aSrwROhyj6awkKSNALbBz4kPN__w==&ch=36jsvtbupYtCRyFHl4d7teIjsxxJ5PwCedIm47A6WZwJEWwVvj5FFw==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QU_fUdPgrbtDTznOOz8P67KHyEfrnS9RcGWb8dlycDqO7UvFnq674U0RUR9goq2_tPCqV3pzScrfcumiMRoF9XL9_F7vcxWOb3TN1aXdwb17X6uhdrNdTiB7zxCQDBz_qSlN4OZDMFRbwQ7zk87DrBE7k_63Lxtb&c=8vbxPasyppXiuZtCro2izNKF00aSrwROhyj6awkKSNALbBz4kPN__w==&ch=36jsvtbupYtCRyFHl4d7teIjsxxJ5PwCedIm47A6WZwJEWwVvj5FFw==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QU_fUdPgrbtDTznOOz8P67KHyEfrnS9RcGWb8dlycDqO7UvFnq674dTy0AqUqo7EiSub8fGVsYTmT0Q7xk1c57wtcPDV8jC6qv1XF7hT4DLNgekwKK7vUhzsYs8846sTwbvM8O9FMtdRKdB5LuLobxhVGHOrfnNb004QiTzdAYstEmENWRQ-qw==&c=8vbxPasyppXiuZtCro2izNKF00aSrwROhyj6awkKSNALbBz4kPN__w==&ch=36jsvtbupYtCRyFHl4d7teIjsxxJ5PwCedIm47A6WZwJEWwVvj5FFw==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QU_fUdPgrbtDTznOOz8P67KHyEfrnS9RcGWb8dlycDqO7UvFnq674dTy0AqUqo7EK4PP8s4XzJ1tFb368UBbH4HYx_g48HUvu8egV2Uyt10wjfd9U2V88q3rQkm6_3r-qcKlm7DmdvAmrweXghEwoleaee-kz50l&c=8vbxPasyppXiuZtCro2izNKF00aSrwROhyj6awkKSNALbBz4kPN__w==&ch=36jsvtbupYtCRyFHl4d7teIjsxxJ5PwCedIm47A6WZwJEWwVvj5FFw==
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